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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been another busy week, which started with a 

very successful and well attended Year 7 parents and 

carers  Review meeting with their son / daughter’s 

Form Tutor. We hope the conversation was useful and 

enabled parents and carers to ask any questions 

which have arisen after the first few weeks of joining 

Church Stretton School.  

Unfortunately, the wet weather and unsuitable        

conditions meant that we took the decision to       

postpone our sponsored walk.  Many students have 

asked if we are going to reschedule the walk as they 

have made / bought their fancy dress outfit!  The 

good news is that we are seeking a suitable              

alternative date which we will share with you soon.  

The less certain news is that it will again be weather  

permitting!  

Enjoy the weekend! 

Mr J Parr 

Headteacher 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE SCHOOL TARGET = 96% 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE   

SINCE SEPTEMBER 96.2%  

23rd September - 27th September 2019 

Caradoc 96.5% Hazler 95.2%  

Lawley 93.7%  Ragleth 96.3%  

 

We aim to be a nut free school. If your child brings 
packed lunches or snacks in from home please ensure 
(even if your child is not allergic) that they do not    
contain nuts or nut-products, in order to protect those 
in school with severe allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t 
knowingly use nuts, however nut traces can be found 
in many products especially when manufactured in a 
factory alongside nut products.  

 Many thanks  

 

We are pleased to announce we have maintained our 

school  Food Hygiene Rating of ‘5 – Very Good’ after an             

inspection last week.  Well done to the restaurant staff!  

Yr 10 and 11 Maths Revision Guide Reminder 

The deadline for ordering Math Revision Guides 

and workbooks is Tuesday 8th October 

Reminder 

Deadline for school 

photograph orders is 

Wednesday 9th October 



ACCELERATED READER 

    LOOK HOW WELL OUR PUPILS ARE DOING 

Congratulations to all the students listed below for meeting or  

beating their target 
 Year 7 

Rayan Baig 

Ellie Bell 

Joseph Buckingham 

Poppy Cumberlidge 

Kayla Hunt 

Lily Jardine 

Daisy Jones 

Lexie Lewis 

Ella McFarlane 

Year 8  

Ciara Conway 

Isobel Devey 

Dylan Jones 

Macey Pezzaioli 

Hanae Soussi Dahdouh 

Year 9 

Lauren Edwards 

Ruby Keeling 

Ruby-Leigh Kelly Capel 

Klara Kokkinou 

Lydia Naylor 

Year 7 (cont) 

Siobhan Morris 

Thea Pinches 

Clara Powis 

Ozzy Stephens 

Isabel Strelitz 

Wilfred Turner 

Freddie Westall 

Adam Wise 

Thomas Wright-Smith 

An Inspector Calls 

Year 11 English trip to Theatre Severn 

I would just like to take this opportunity to congratulate the 50 
Year 11s we took to see the National  Theatre production of An 
Inspector Calls on Tuesday. 

It was an excellent production and I’m sure the Year 11s enjoyed 
it and gained some valuable insights into their GCSE text but 
most of all, I would like to give them credit for being such great 
ambassadors for the school and an absolute pleasure to take out. 



Students’ Dietary Requirements, including allergies 
  
Please let the school know of any dietary requirements/allergies that your child has using the special       
Dietary Request form which can be found on the school website, www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk 
under the Parent tab, and School Meals.   
  
Please complete the Dietary Request form and return to the school office as soon as possible. 
You will also be required to provide a document of support for your child’s file.  This can be from GP or 
another supporting practitioner e.g. nutritionist, dietician. 
 
  

 
 

 

The P.T.A  is busy planning a Craft Fayre  to be held on Saturday 16
th

 November . At the Craft Fayre a  raffle will 

be held. 

 Just before half term your child will receive a book of raffle tickets that we hope can be brought home and sold to 

raise funds for the P.T.A.  

The next P.T.A meeting will be an informal evening to place the raffle tickets in envelopes and address them        

appropriately. It will be held on Thursday 17
th

 October at 7pm at school. All are welcome and this is an easy 

way to get to know new people and get involved in supporting the P.T.A. 

To help the Craft Fayre run smoothly we will need lots of volunteers on the afternoon of Friday 15
th 

and all day on 

Saturday 16
th
 November and so please keep the dates free in your diary. Please email csschoolpta@gmail.com if 

you can help.  

 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk
mailto:csschoolpta@gmail.com









